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                    Wilderness Watch just informed me of their concerns over your proposed changes to rangeland

management directives.  They seem fair in their commentaries and suggestions for you to reconsider your

proposals, and then, maybe, I'll be able to drive the Helena valleys and forests to see both the antelope and the

deer again.  Theyv'e basically disappeared of late.

 

Thank you for all you do to both preserve and foster the growth of our wildlife and their environments.


